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From: William (Bill) Chris

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 1:34 PM
To: Lisa Sexton

Subject: FW: 2018-R75

From: Wayne Wiethe

Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 1:33 PM

To: William (Bill) Chris <bchris@cityofgreen.org>

Cc: Chris Humphrey <Chumphrey@cityofgreen.org>; Justin Speight <jspeight@cityofgreen.org>; Gerard Neugebauer
<GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; Valerie Wax Carr <vwaxcarr@cityofgreen.org>; Michael Elkins
<MElkins@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: 2018-R75

On behalf of the Rayl Family I am requesting second reading passage of the legislation to accept the donation of the 4.7
acre parcel of land from this family along with the funds to improve and /or maintain the land. This parcel is adjacent to
9.4 acres of open space currently owned by the City, as well as some additional lands that have been discussed for
possible donation. Mr. Bert Rayl is the gentleman behind this donation, he has been wanting to place this land into the
cities park system for a number of years, and it appears he has overcome all the family issues to do so, however Mr. Rayl
has stage 4 lung cancer, and the family is hoping that he can be assured that the City will accept the donation. We
understand that the Parks & recreation Board should also provide input, perhaps a motion can be made that City Council
will approve the legislation contingent on the Parks & Rec Bd. Acceptance of same at their next meeting.

Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
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